
From: David Raymond [mailto:davidraymondhunt@yahoo.com]  
Sent: September 24, 2010 7:13 PM 
To: BoardSec 
Subject: Board file number EB-2010-0136 
 
  
 
To: Att. Board Secretary 
 
  
 
...Kingston Hydro indicates that if the application is approved as filed, Residential customers consuming 
800kWh per month would experience an increase of approximately 26.5% in their delivery 
charges.....There would be an increas of $7.17 per month on their total bill.  General Serivce customers 
consuming 2,000 kWh per month and having a monthly demand of less than 50kW would experience an 
increas of approximately 16.5% in their delivery charges.  there would be an increase of $9.78 per month 
on their total bill.   THE PROPOSED CHANGE TO THE DELIVERY COMPONENT OF THE BILL IS 
SEPAREATE FROM OTHER POTENTIAL CHANGES TO ELECTRICITY BILLS, WHICH COULD 
INCLUDE CHANGES TO THE "ELECTRICITY" CHARGES, CHARGES TO TRANSMISSION CHARGES 
AND CHANGES TO OTHER COMPONENTS OF THE BILL.   This application deals only with the 
pototential change in the delivery component of the bill that may result from changes in the distribtution 
rates.     
 
  
 
I am opposed to the high % to be charged for residential (26.5%)   vs.  General Serivce Customers 
(16.5%) .  
 
Yours truly, 
 

     
 
 




